
I support the governor and the police accountability bill. 
 
This bill may need adjusting, but it is a step in the right direction.   
 
I understand police have a many times dangerous job.  But they also have to be accountable to the 
public they have sworn to protect.   
 
Beverly Baldwin 
77 Lilac Ave 
Oakville, CT 
 
 
 


